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TO:  CHARLIE GLAES AND THE BOARD OF EDUCATION 
 
FROM: MAUREEN OUVRY 
 
DATE:  JUNE 13, 2016 
 
RE:  DAIRY AND BAKERY BIDS 2016-2017 
 
 
 
Attached are our bid results from this year’s bid openings.  I would like to recommend 
that we accept the low bid of $44,980 from Prairie Farms, as our dairy provider for the 
2016-2017 school year.  This is a firm bid.  I would also like to recommend that we 
accept the bid of $7,950.00 from Aunt Millie’s Bakeries for the upcoming school year.   
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Attachments: 
Bakery Recap 2016-2017 
Dairy Recap 2016-2017 

 
 
 
 


